
NFWA Meeting – January 21, 2023 
Mattie Parker (2021) 
Carlos Flores 
Alan Blaylock (2022) 
Leonard Firestone (2021) 
 
Mayor Parker – Opening comments 

- 360M bond passed in 2022 – Reflects the responsibility we have to look to the 
future. 

- Attracting people and businesses from coastal states 
- PBR (Rodeo) coming!  https://wranglernetwork.com/news/pbr-world-finals-moves-to-fort-worth-texas-in-

2022-after-las-vegas-hosts-final-premier-series-championship-event-in-2021/  
- A&M is growing in FW! 
- Water projects are not city money but city driven 
- 12 School Districts in FW – Not all are career focused (college and credentials) 
- How do we compete with other cities? 

o Film and Television Industry (recent ex. Yellowstone) 
o Ensuring we remain a safe city – Starts with support of our LEOs 

- New public library coming to the far north! 18,000 Sq Ft at 127 Avondale-Haslet 
Rd, Haslet, TX 76052. Design not started because the public will have 
opportunities for input before the design process begins. 

 
HOAs, get ready for an effort to have the city allow small additional housing structures 
in existing residential zoning (In-law quarters) to allow multi-generational housing.  
<Inquire about limiting rental scenarios and heavy penalties for abuse> 
 
Carlos Flores – Requested to have the Alliance and individuals provide input on the 
curfew.  
 
Traffic Calming in Residential Neighborhoods – Will be addressed at the February 
meeting with TPW (This and other traffic and street-related items) 
 
Joel McElhaney – Parks (Over resource planning) 
parks2018@northfortworthalliance.com for questions that will be consolidated and 
presented to the Park Department. They might send a representative in February. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


